From: reflow-tidings.0k@icloud.com

To: DPH.HFSRB.PublicHearings
Subject: [External] Don't close Mercy Health ROCKTON RD campus Rockford
Date: Wednesday, February 23, 2022 6:28:19 PM

Please do not close inpatient services at the Rockton Rd campus of the Mercy hospital in
Rockford. You all should have never let them shut down the hospital services, to begin with.
The west side is becoming a desert for health care services. They should renovate and continue
to build up onto what they have.

Thank you for reading and considering my comments.
Life long Rockford resident.

J. Anderson
61103
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